
BELFAST CITY COUNCIL 
 
 
 
 
 
SUMMONS TO ATTEND A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 
 
 
 
TO:    THE LORD MAYOR, ALDERMEN AND THE COUNCILLORS OF BELFAST 

CITY COUNCIL 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Special meeting of the Council will be held in the 

Council Chamber on Wednesday, 1st July, 2020 at 10.45 am, for the transaction of the 

following business: 

 
 
1. Apologies   
 
2. Battle of the Somme Anniversary   
 
To pass the following Resolution: 
 
     That we, the Lord Mayor and Citizens of the City of Belfast, on the 104th Anniversary 
of the Battle of the Somme, desire again to record our feelings of gratitude to the brave 
men of the 36th (Ulster) Division, the 16th (Irish) Division and other forces who, by their 
glorious conduct in that battle, made an imperishable name for themselves and their 
people and whose heroism will never be forgotten. 
 
 
 
The Members of Belfast City Council are hereby summoned to attend. 

 
 

Suzanne Wylie 
 
 

Chief Executive 
 
 
 

Please note: 
 
 
This Council meeting is being organised to ensure it is in accordance with Public Health 
Agency guidance. 
 
No members of the public will be permitted to attend the meeting as the building is 
closed to the public.  The meeting is being webcast live. 
 
In accordance with the proportionality arrangements agreed by Party Group Leaders, 
there will be a maximum of 18 Members in attendance.  Members should be notified in 
advance by their Party Leader as to who should attend. 
 


